
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Ref:  FOI / 2228 
 
17 January 2019 
 
Mr  
 
Email: @gmail.com 
 
Dear  
Freedom of Information Act 2000 Request Contracts Toilets Castlederg 
 
I refer to your request under the FOIA as follows: 
 
Request: 
I ask under FOI who is responsible for cleaning of toilets in Derry & Strabane District Council 

since the contract run out in 2017 and Who cleaned the toilets that were outside that 

contract over those years in Old Strabane Council and now the new combined Councils 

Response: 
I advise that Council deemed this query as a follow up to our FOIA response provided to you 
on 09 January 2019, and have dealt with this as normal correspondence. 
 
Your question asks about a contract that ‘run out in 2017’….we presume you meant ‘2018’ 

as this was the year given in our response to your earlier Freedom of Information request. 

 

The contract that Council had with Healthmatic related to the provision of automated self- 

cleansing toilets in Castlederg. Any cleaning work that may have been required up until the 

contract ended and the toilets closed on 30th June 2018, was provided by employees of 

Healthmatic.  

 

The cleaning of other toilets owned by Council has been and continues to be carried out by 

Council employees. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Head of Health & Community Wellbeing 


